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Dear Officer Luciano,
Please share this with Officer Cheatham

On behalf of College Park, Tane Sheppard and I
would like to thank you for your generous monetary
donation which enabled us to purchase holiday means and
angel tree gifts for 37 students and 13 families. If you
could have seen our equipment room in the gym with all
the food and gifts you could have envisioned the faces of
the students knowing there was an extra gift or two under
their tree for them. Not only them, but their parents
knowing they would have a wonderful meal to celebrate
the holiday. We thank you for you kindness and
thoughtfulness. Hope you have a wonderful 2012.

Thank you,
Some Broppoand. e i tbeden
Tane Sheppard & Teresa Wooden
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